
Dear Dr. Nare: 
 
On March 17, 2023, we visited with the director of the SDSU Latinx Resource Center, Renzo Lara, 
to discuss  collaboration and mutual support between the LRC and our San Diego 
Chicano/Latino Concilio on Higher Education. We posed several questions critical to the future 
of the LRC that seem to fall under your jurisdiction as the SDSU Assistant Vice President for 
Community and Belonging.  
 
We would appreciate a response to the following questions: 
 

• What is the vision and/or plan for future funding and other support for the LRC? 

• What is the current, annual budget of the LRC? 

• What are the current funding sources of the LRC? 

• How will the effectiveness of the LRC be assessed?  

• How will Student Affairs and Campus Diversity provide resources to facilitate such 
assessment? 

 
Thank you for your assistance. Please let us know if clarification would be helpful. 
 
Sinceramente, 
 
Patrick Velasquez, Co-Chair    Isidro Ortiz, Co-Chair 
SD Concilio      SD Concilio 


